NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

October 13, 2011
NDSWG met at ERCOT TCC1 on September 28, 2011.
NDSWG did not have any directives from ROS or TAC.

NDSWG and ERCOT operations had a good discussion about contingency definition. ERCOT will update the Modeling Expectations document and send to NDSWG for review and discussion at the next NDSWG meeting. TSP and ERCOT will continue to work together to improve the data in NMMS so ERCOT’s automated contingency creation program will create the contingencies that ERCOT operations uses.

ERCOT presented the list of 20 most voltage critical busses. NDSWG agreed with the list and recommends ROS vote to approve.

ERCOT presented that they are not proposing changes to the Telemetry Standards and the State Estimator Performance Standard. NDSWG did not have any proposed changes to these two standards and recommends ROS vote to approve.

ERCOT presented changes to the ICCP handbook. NDSWG agreed with the changes. Currently the Operating Guides call for TAC to annually approve the ICCP handbook. NDSWG and ERCOT agreed that ERCOT would sponsor a NOGRR that will change the body for annual approval from TAC to ROS. The NOGRR will include that QMWG will be informed about changes to the ICCP handbook. 
Next NDSWG meeting: October 18, 2011
